
 
 
 
3 POLLUTANT DISPERSION MODELLING - ADDITIONAL WORKS (AN403-2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article VI of the minute of the Environmental Services and Sustainability 
Committee meeting of 21st June 2004 which approved the appointment of Messrs. Casella Stanger 
Ltd to undertake pollutant dispersion modelling required to successfully complete the detailed 
assessment of air quality in Dundee (Report No 465-2004). 
 
Additional works amounting to £3,000 have been identified and the contractor advises that these 
works can be carried out in conjunction with the original contract. 
 
This expenditure can be met from the Environmental Health and Trading Standards' 2004/05 Capital 
Expenditure budget. 
 
The Committee is asked to agree to this additional expenditure. 
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